
Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District 

PO Box 9038 

Chandler Heights AZ 85127 

Office   480.988.2731 

Fax  480.988.4015 

chcid@chcid.org 

Office Hours – Monday through Friday 9am -5pm 

 
 

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday, May 7th, 2014 at 

26651 S Valencia.  Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Joe Overton, Gary Jones, and Recording Secretary Marcie McGee 

and Field Manager Alfonso Garcia, Todd Filewicz-Ross and Nancy Godwin from the public were in attendance.   

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

� The meeting was called to order on Wednesday May 7th, at 7:00PM. 

Call to the public 

� A call to public was made.  Todd Filewicz-Ross was in attendance and expressed a concern with damage 

done to driveway during meter relocation.   

 

Old Business 

� April minutes were read and approved. 

 

New Business 

 

� Abandoned meters on vacant lots were discussed.  Joe motioned capping unused meters, 

if sitting on a vacant lot for more than 3 years.  Land owner would be notified. Gary 

seconded motion.  Motion was approved. 

� Discussion of Irrigation rates was postponed until we get reports back from accountant. 
 

Adjournment 

� Joe Overton moved to adjourn the meeting. 

� Gary Jones seconded the motion. 

� The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum       

 

______________________________________________ 

Joe Overton    

  

 

______________________________________________ 

Gary Jones 


